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The Long Nineteenth Century (New York, 5 Mar 05)

Roger Diederen

The Long Nineteenth Century:
A Symposium at the Dahesh Museum of Art, New York

CALL FOR PAPERS

The Dahesh Museum of Art invites graduate students to submit 20-minute
papers for its second annual graduate symposium on recent developments in
the history of nineteenth-century art. The symposium will be held on
Saturday, March 5, 2005. New scholarship on "the long nineteenth
century," with an emphasis on interdisciplinary approaches and
international crosscurrents, is especially encouraged. Papers need not
focus specifically on the collection of the Dahesh Museum of Art or on
academic art.

Please send the following materials to Dr. Jamie Johnson, Education
Coordinator, Dahesh Museum of Art, 580 Madison Avenue, New York, NY 10022
by November 1, 2004:

cover letter
c.v.
cover sheet with name, school, and title of paper
2-page abstract with title of paper (no name or school)

Invitations to participate will be mailed in early December 2004.

www.daheshmuseum.org
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